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https://www.comoxvalleyrd.ca/node/2837/submission/1344
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Full Name Maurice Levert

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.comoxvalleyrd.ca/node/314/submission/1239
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our rural community, our water wells and our privacy.

Louise and David Devonshire
Full Name Louise A Devonshire

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.comoxvalleyrd.ca/node/314/submission/1441
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6410-20 / CV RGS Amendments

RGS 1C 17

Subject: To the Board - from future residents

From:

Sent: Monday, August 06, 2018 9:28 AM

To: eeriksson@courtenay.ca; bwells@courtenay.ca; curtisscoville@shaw.ca; rodnichol@shaw.ca; bjolliffe
<bjolliffe@comoxvalleyrd.ca>; mtheos@courtenay.ca; ljangula@courtenay.ca; kgrant@comox.ca;
councillor.sproule@cumberland.ca; bprice@comox.ca; Russell Dyson <rdyson@comoxvalleyrd.ca>
Subject: To the Board - from future residents

Open Letter to the Board of the Comox Valley Regional
District

As future residents of the Comox Valley, we are pleased that your board and 3L Developments have finally
made progress towards creation of the long-awaited Riverwood Community and establishment of a major
public park.

We support this project, as there is a desperate demand for new housing and an ecology-sensitive, sustainable
community that will support local livelihoods by adding new jobs and spending. My partner and myself are
looking at moving to the Comox Valley, from Victoria, in the next few years and have been actively looking for
property to call home. We are actively looking for a community where we’re not living in each-other’s back
doors, that has green space & utilizes green technology. It's not easy to come by.

Despite of over a decade of work to bring this to your community, it’s our understanding that the greater
public has largely been left in the dark. We need immediate action on this exciting, forward-thinking project
and transparency as well as informed involvement when key decisions on this project are reached.

As future residents of the Comox Valley we have trouble understanding why there have been so many delays.
e Why have we not seen more progress with your cherished parkland and housing community?

e Why do we not see or hear about progress on this balanced and sustainable community project from
our civil and community leaders? | was shocked to see how long this has been taking to go through the
processes to proceed — considering there has been such a boom on sprawling businesses in your
communities (I can’t believe the amount of cement now on the waterfront with malls & stores! Yes,
they have a purpose — but where was the foresight of incorporating green space into those
properties?).

In my, opinion 3L has consistently proven to be a responsible developer with a 30-year successful history of
creating sustainable communities on Vancouver Island.

Their commitment to this community began 11 years ago and they are still here determined to create a new
sustainable Courtenay neighbourhood. Overall plans will also create a new park, bike path, washrooms and
parking at no cost to the taxpayer. In short | believe strongly this development will be a major sustainable,
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environmental win for Courtenay and the whole Comox Valley. Since eco-tourism is so important to the
Comox Valley’s economy - and preserving our greenspace as a society - it’s up to all of us to preserve the
Comox Valley by using green development technology and contractors who promote greenspace.

Please bring Riverwood to our community.
The time is now!

Thank you,

Tammy Chamberlain
951 Scotia St
Victoria BC V8X 2R7





